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Hello Committee Member.
Rural Oregon already suffers from being somewhat isolated from funding streams that support
transportation and infrastructure. Now that we are not included in SB1530 Reinvestment, this
worsens this inequity.
 
Please include Rural Counties in the Bill. This situation only worsens the rural urban divide.
 
Thank you
Diane Hodiak
3143 NW Melville Dr
Bend, OR 97703
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